Florida State USBC Youth Announces
Final Standings and Scholarship Winners for Suncoast
USBC Youth

Congratulations to the following bowlers:

2017 Florida Pepsi Scratch Tournament

Le Ann Militscher - Strike City
1st Place - U20 Girls Division

Jenna Williams - Lane Glo Bow!
7th Place - U20 Girls Division

Nicholas Howard - Countryside Lanes
3rd Place - U20 Boys Division

Caden Sheaffer - Lane Glo Bow!
25th Place - U15 Boys Division

Kierra Gerhart - Countryside Lanes
3rd Place - U12 Girls Division

Lilly Klyczek — Lane Glo Bow/
4th Place - U12 Girls Division

Luke Zollars - Countryside Lanes
7th Place - U12 Boys Division

Jaden Guardabascio - Countryside Lanes
15th Place - U12 Boys Division

Kaylie Dixon - Countryside Lanes
8th Place - U10 Girls Division

Zachary Allen - Countryside Lanes
5th Place - U10 Boys Division

Tyler Jones - Countryside Lanes
8th Place - U10 Boys Division



2017 Florida Handicap Tournament

Kaylie Dixon - Countryside Lanes
2nd Place - U12 Girls Division

Alleaha Sapone - Spring Hill Lanes
18th Place - U12 Girls Division

Mark Glenn - Dunedin Lanes
5th Place - U12 Boys Division

Jaden Miller - Spring Hill Lanes
11th Place - U12 Boys Division

Jaymes Williams - Lane Glo Bowl!
14th Place - U12 Boys Division

Hunter Beamon - Spring Hill Lanes
17th Place - U12 Boys Division

Maxwell Hersh - Strike City
24th Place - U12 Boys Division

Janie Rice - Dunedin Lanes
1st Place - U20 Girls Division

Jennah Lilly - Countryside Lanes
15th Place - U20 Girls Division

Phoebe Passafiume - Strike City
21st Place (3 way tie) - U20 Girls Division

Jeffery Bowling - Spring Hill Lanes
24th Place - U20 Boys Division

Shelby Mahaney - Countryside Lanes
69th Place (4 way tie) - U20 Boys Division

Special congratulations to Kaylie Dixon of Countryside Lanes for her
awarded placements in both Tournaments.



Special honors and accolades to

Le Ann Militscher - Strike City
1st Place - U20 Girls Division
Pepsi Scratch Tournament

Janie Rice - Dunedin Lanes
1st Place - U20 Girls Division
Florida Handicap Tournament

In addition to their scholarships these two bowlers have
received invitations to join the two teams being sponsored
by the Florida State USBC Youth Association for competition
in the 2017 USBC Junior Gold and Youth Open National
Tournaments this July in Cleveland, Ohio.

To our knowledge these two ladies are the first from our
Association ever to receive these invitations. Wish them
both well and good Iluck during their upcoming
competitions.



